
WE’RE COMING TO DEVIZES
Wiltshire Football Association (FA) is bringing football to the centre of 
Wiltshire with the development of a new facility in Devizes.

The £1.7 million project, funded by various partners including Wiltshire 
FA, The FA, Devizes Town Council and the Football Foundation, aims to 
improve quality and access to football facilities in Wiltshire.

The new football facility in 
Devizes will give Wiltshire 
FA, and the local partners 
an opportunity to increase 
participation across the 
grassroots game. 

Wiltshire FA are keen to work 
with all stakeholders, both 
in the public and private 
sector, to continue to use the 
power of grassroots football 
to contribute to the local 
economy and health and 
wellbeing agenda.

   #THECENTRESPOT

CONTACT US TO FIND OUT ABOUT PARTNERSHIPS:
WWW.WILTSHIREFA.COM | MARKETING@WILTSHIREFA.COM
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